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Oct 16, 2014

 

Cibola National Forest Supervisor Elaine Kohrman

 

Dear Kohrman,

 

As the Cibola National Forest continues the process to revise its plan

for managing the forest, there is an important opportunity to preserve

the wildest portions of the Cibola. These areas should be protected to

maintain their natural characteristics, eliminating the possibility for

human development and exploitation. Our public forestlands should be

protected for the enjoyment and benefit everybody, not for short-term

profit or the benefit of any one special interest group.

 

Please make the right call and preserve the special wild places in

Cibola National Park, for the wild lands and animals to live and

thrive, and for nature lovers of all kinds to enjoy!

 

Sincerely,

 

Rebecca Walding

PO Box 146

Cerrillos, NM 87010-0146

 

 

 


